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Hello,
I am a long time resident of White Rock and the reason that I was attracted to the area was that
it had the look of a beautiful seaside village. 
Over the years it has changed and I am not against change but this beautiful seaside village is
now becoming a group of skyscrapers. We do not have the means of
comfortably servicing these huge places. Roads are even now too congested and our water 
supply will soon be to a max through our old pipes. When the charm of this place goes so does
our real estate and tourism . 
I definitely am against any building of 29 stories. The most I feel comfortable with , if it is
deemed necessary to have these structures built is 12 stories.
Trina Scott
14716 Thrift Ave  White Rock V4B 2J5.
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